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Aloha!

 

Welcome to Alumni e-News

We hope you will enjoy our EWCA Alumni e-News. It is designed to give you quick updates on what is happening with your alumni association. The newsletter will be published on an occasional basis when we have items of interest to tell you about. We would appreciate getting your reactions and suggestions to make the e-newsletter better. Let us know at alumni@eastwestcenter.org.

 

 

 

About Us 

 

More than 50,000 men and women have been EWC participants in its 48-year history, and many have joined the 47 established EWCA chapters in 21 countries.

The East-West Center Association, the Center's official alumni organization, works with alumni to strengthen the EWC network. We hope that you'll keep in touch with us.

 

 

 

Contact Us 

 

Click here to update your contact information 

EWC Associates Office
1601 East-West Road
Honolulu, HI  96848-1601 

Phone:  808-944-7506 
Fax:  808-944-7376
Email:  Alumni@EastWestCenter.org
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   Main Features 

Message from the EWCA Vice President for Development

 

Dear Alumni,

 

East-West Center Association (EWCA) scholarships have made it possible for 43 students from 15 countries to participate in EWC education programs over the past seven years. These scholarships supplemented the grants of these outstanding students who lacked the financial resources for airfare, food or incidental expenses not provided by the current East West Center grants. 

  

Our EWCA scholarships are primarily supported by the income from EWCA Alumni Endowment Fund investments. The current economic situation had not spared us in our relatively young scholarship endowment accounts. As a result, we will not have any endowment funds available this year for EWCA scholarships. 

  

In order to enable deserving young scholars to follow in our footsteps, we sincerely ask you to consider making a contribution today to the Alumni Scholarship Fund. This fund is separate from the EWCA Endowment Fund and all gifts will be used to meet the current and immediate scholarship financing needs of our young scholars. Since the EWC selects applicants for its scholarships in March every year, we appreciate receiving your donations by March 31, 2009. 
  

You can donate online by American Express-VISA-MasterCard-Diner’s Club-Discover - using our secure website service: http://www.eastwestcenter.org/giving and selecting “Student Scholarships” in the designation menu. 

  

No amount is too small and your help is urgently needed. Mahalo! 

  

Thanh-Lo Sananikone, 
EWCA Vice President for Development

 

Members, EWCA Development Committee 

Sumi Makey, Tsue Ostermann, Tim Wong, Gary Larsen, Anny Wong, Itsuko Suzuki, Chhany Sak-Humphry 
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EWC International Graduate Student Conference 

 

The 8th Annual EWC International Graduate Student Conference was held February 12 - 14 at the East-West Center's Imin International Conference Center. Organized by co-chairs Carl Polley and Neneng Rosmy, the conference hosted over 140 students from 25 different countries. 
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A Call for Concepts: Help Design the East-West Center's 50th Anniversary Promotional Logo

 

In 2010, the East-West Center celebrates our 50th anniversary as a national institution created by the U.S. Congress to promote better relations and understanding among the peoples and nations of Asia, the Pacific, and the United States through cooperative research, education, and exchange activities. 

  

As part of our 50th anniversary celebrations, we are planning a series of special events throughout the year, including lectures, publications, and a large international conference in Honolulu during the first week of July, 2010.

  

We will create a special promotional 50th logo for all EWC materials and activities associated with the Center’s 50th anniversary. 

  

The promotional 50th logo should be simple, but communicate the East-West Center’s mission of building a peaceful, prosperous and just Asia Pacific community. There will be times when it appears by itself, but usually it will be used in conjunction with our well-known, traditional institutional logo.

  

The Center invites all East-West Center participants, alumni, stakeholders, friends, and the interested supporters to suggest design concepts. Your concept does not need to be illustrated by a finished design; a rough sketch of what you have in mind is welcome. The Center will choose among the best concepts to create the final design.

  

Anyone who would like to suggest a concept should do so by Tuesday, March 31, 2009. Concepts and creative ideas should be submitted to EWC50@eastwestcenter.org or mailed to EWC50, East-West Center, 1601 East-West Road, Honolulu, Hawaii 96848, USA.
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Question of the Month

 

We will be featuring a "Question of the Month" on our alumni blog. To check out this month's question click here. Be sure to look for the results in next month's e-newsletter!
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